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Approval of Fee Schedules 
 

The Crowe Valley Conservation Authority conducts a number of different services and 

programs for the public and on behalf of the CVCA’s member municipalities.  Some of 

these operational aspects utilize fees to offset costs to the CVCA and should be approved 

at the first meeting of the year.  The following rates are recommended for approval. 

 

Recommendations: 

 

1. The fees for the CVCA’s Ontario Regulation 159/06 were updated in 2015.  Staff 

recommends the fees be increased by 6% to consider inflation at 2% per year 

since 2015.  It is also recommended a comparison of regulation fees between 

CVCA and other Conservation Authorities be completed for the preparation of the 

2019 budget. 

 

2. The planning fees charged by the CVCA were established in 2015.  No additional 

changes are being proposed at this time by staff.  Therefore, staff recommends the 

2015 rates be approved for 2018. 

 


